
March 2021 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

- Cleaning responsibilities have been reviewed and additional staff has been hired to 
assist in the cafeteria during the day. 

- Staff in both buildings have worked hard to keep spaces as socially distant as possible.  
We are using desks in the cafeterias instead of tables.   
 

Maintenance 

-  
- Summer maintenance plans have begun. 
- After discussions with Ehmet the Kitchen Renovation BG-1 has been put on hold and will 

be bid out in the Fall and completed in the summer of 2022. 

School Safety 

- Currently discussing with Chief Halfhill about the hiring of an SRO. 
- The NKY School Safety officer made surprise visits on Friday 3/12 and Monday 3/15 to 

both of our buildings.  We have a list of recommendations and requirements that we are 
beginning to fix.     

Transportation 

- We will beginning discussions on the possible purchase of a new bus.   
- Transportation costs and fuel costs are considerably lower than previous years. 

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

 

- Enrollment as of March 15, 2021 is 798.    LES – 417 DHS – 381 
- Currently we have 110 students enrolled as Full Day Virtual. 


